
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
  

 
Thursday 21st November 2024 

 
 

RE:  Parent and Carer Consultation Meetings 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Class 1L,  
 
 
As shared with you earlier in the term, we are rescheduling the Parent/Carer Consultation 
Meetings for Class 1L now that Ms Lowe has returned from her period of absence. We 
appreciate your understanding and patience with the postponement and the rescheduling.  
 
Please see details below of the new arrangements in place:  
 
You are invited to attend our Autumn Term Parent and Carer Consultation.  
 
These will take place on Tuesday 26th November and Wednesday 27th November at the 
following times:  
 

 15.40 – 17.40 pm – Tuesday 26th November 2024 

 15.40 – 18.00 pm – Wednesday 27th November 2024 
 
To forge positive relationships between home and school and to support the education of your 
child, it is important for families, children and their teacher to meet and discuss your child’s 
wellbeing, celebrate their achievements and discuss the areas which they can focus on 
developing.  
 
As Duty Bearers, we are duty bound to include children in matters affecting them. Therefore, 
the children are invited to attend the parent/carer consultation with you. We are sure you will 
find having your child attend the consultation really beneficial as it will help them understand 
what they have done well and what their next steps are to improve further.  
 
All parents and carers must book their child’s parent/ carer consultation using the School 
Spider app under the ‘Parent’s Evening’ tab. These will go live on Thursday 21st November at 
17:00. Please note, once these are booked, these cannot be changed after Monday 25th 
November at 17:00.  
 
As an inclusive school, we would like all children with SEND to have the same experience at 
parents evening as those children who do not have SEND. Families who have a child with 
SEND are invited to book an appointment during these evenings. At this appointment, your 
child’s class teacher will include a review of your child’s last Access to Learning plan targets. 
New targets will then be set by the class teacher and you will be able to comment on these on 
Edukey.  



 

 
All Parents and Carers consultations will take place in your child’s classroom. All parents and 
carers should enter school through the main entrance at the First School. The children’s 
entrance and exit doors will not be in use. At your consultation, you will be given your family’s 
data collection sheet to check and amend, you are welcome to take these home and return 
them to school the next day, or you can hand them in to the member of staff in the main office 
on your way out. 
 
If you have any questions about these arrangements, please do get in touch with Ms Lowe or 
myself via the school office.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rihula Sameer-Mour 
Assistant Head of School 


